
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

We would like to inform you that Miss Simcock, one of our valued nursery team members, 
will be leaving us at the end of this term. While we’re sad to see her go, we are truly grateful 
for the care, dedication, and energy she has brought to our nursery over the past 2 years. 

Miss Simcock has made a wonderful impact on the children and families here, and her 
presence will be missed by both staff and pupils. She is moving on to an exciting new 
chapter, and we wish her all the very best in her future endeavours. 

To help make this transition as smooth as possible, we will continue to work as an effective 
team with our highly experienced group leaders, support staff and cover teacher providing 
enriching learning opportunities. We’ll continue to ensure that your child’s experience at 
nursery remains as nurturing and joyful as ever. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Warm regards,  

 

Katherine Muncaster  

Mrs Muncaster 

Executive Headteacher 

 


